
Our practice philosophy has always been based on a partnership between our office and our 
referring dentists.  Providing continuing education courses on the latest periodontal and implant 
practice techniques have been the backbone of that partnership.  In an ongoing effort to share 
more educational information, we are implementing two separate quarterly newsletters.  One 
newsletter will be for our referring dental practices and a separate one will be directed towards 
our mutual patients.  Both of these newsletters will be assessable through our website: 
www.midwestdentalimplantology.com

Educating Our Referring Dentists and Staffs

Educating Patients via our expanded Website

This spring Dr. Tricia Crosby presented “Dental Implants and the Dental Hygienist” at 
the Fox Valley Dental Hygiene Component meeting.

We would be happy to be involved at your local community organization as a guest 
speaker should your organization be interested in Dental Implant Treatment Options. 

Please call Brenda to make arrangements:  630-377-4677.

Excellence Through Education

We plan to continue to 
mail our newsletter to 
you through August 2010 
when we will go “green” 
and update them via 
our website only.

Our newly updated website has been expanded to 
provide patient education tools for you and your staff 
as well as for our patients.  We have incorporated a 
Patient Education Video Library within our website.  
Many other resources to further educate patients 
considering restorative options as well as periodontal 
health are also available with the website.  Please 
take time to visit and explore: 

www.midwestdentalimplantology.com

We continually strive to be state of art in all aspects of Periodontics and Implant Dentistry.  Dr. Kolinski and Dr. 
Crosby journeyed to Montreal Canada for coursework in orthopedic approaches to fixed restorative care.  
This is the topic of our current 3-part Seminar series which began in the Spring 2009 and continues through 
Spring 2010.  Please see our website: www.midwestdentalimplantology.com
For registration information for these courses.

This past spring, we welcomed Dr. Rick Sullivan, a Prosthodontist and Researcher for NobelBiocare, as a 
guest lecturer for a full day continuing education course on Fixed Treatment Options for Edentulous Patients.
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Dr. Kolinski will be lecturing next year at the annual session of the 
American Academy of Periodontology in Hawaii on “Immediate 
Implant Placement.”

We welcome you to enjoy lunch and an informal Powerpoint 
Presentation in your office.  Irene Boltz, RDH, has over 24 years 
experience in the periodontal and dental implant field.  This is an 
opportunity to forge our relationship with your staff and ours at a 
time convenient for you.  Call Irene at our office (630-377-4677) 
to schedule a Lunch and Learn!  

Educating our Community
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